The Birley Academy Year 7 Weekly Student Bulletin



Hello Year 7 Students, Parents and Carers,

Hope you are all well and enjoyed the V.E celebrations.

I have started having some beautiful birds visit my garden, a brave little Robin seems to be coming closer to me every day. I am hoping Amber (my pesky Labradoodle) doesn't frighten it away!

The weeks seem to be rolling round, it is almost a year since I met you all during transition. With this in mind, I was wondering if you could help me with transition for this year...Was there anything that you didn't know before you arrived which you think a year 6 would find helpful? Is there anything your parents particularly found helpful? Is there anything majorly different to Primary School? Is there anything primary students should be really excited about?

I would love to hear what you have to say.

As always, stay safe, plenty of exercise and I hope to see you all soon.

Mrs Parlett

sueparlett@birleysecondaryacademy.co.uk

jonathanbradley@birleysecondaryacademy.co.uk

enquiries@birleysecondaryacademy.co.uk

Thank you for sending all your pictures and messages on how you are coping at this strange time. I would like to give a special mention to the following:

Well done to Katie M who sent me in some excellent work she has completed.

Top work Daniel H! He has been learning to cook, getting lots of exercise and completing his Lambs to the Slaughter schoolwork.

Finlay B who has been washing the car and keeping Mr Kirk amused with his jokes.

Charlotte C who has been baking, biking and reading.

Teacher messages

Joke of the week from Miss Miniot:



A message from Mr Hunt:

Hi Y7,

I hope you are all staying safe and well. If you're anything like me, you'll be thoroughly exhausted of family chats and quizzes on Facetime and will be looking forward to some real interaction when everything's back to normal. I'm know many of you will be deeply concerned with how I'm keeping fit during the lockdown. Therefore, much to my other half's disapproval, I converted our garage into an indoor cycling studio. I hope you are all taking the opportunity to go for a walk or engage in some exercise every now and again. If you have any questions regarding your Geography work, please do not hesitate to send me an email. I look forward to seeing you all when you come back to school.

Best wishes and kind regards,

Mr Hunt

Easy Fork Biscuits



100g butter softened 50g caster sugar 150g self raising flour

Line a baking Tray and preheat oven to 180°

Mix your butter and sugar in a bowl until well combined and fluffy.

Add the flour and keep mixing gently until well combined!

mix together with your hands.